
WEST TISBURY PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES JANUARY 6, 2016 

 

PRESENT: Cheryl Lowe, Hap Bernard, Suzanne Hammond, Lisa Amols, and Peggy Stone 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

Chess club began today with 24 students, 3 instructors plus Peggy.  We anticipate more to join. 

 

The committee agreed not to put in a warrant article for the additional boardwalk.  Hap said there  

should have the money in the budget from what we saved on the installation.  Cheryl mentioned we 

need to make a request to Sheriffs Meadow for the additional boardwalk. Hap suggested the language 

be to complete the boardwalk from flat to flat as recommended by the company. As well as order the 

curved piece to make the transition smoother. There will be a request for tennis court repairs. Peggy will 

get an estimate from the Sport Court people. The committee agreed to not replace rebounders. 

 

The town report was discussed; all agreed to mention the boardwalk, the renovation of the school ball 

field, and the return of swim lessons this year along with all other ongoing programs. 

 

The Family Skate date was requested for March 6, Peggy will check with the arena. 

 

In other business, the Lisa discussed asking for a raise for members, she mentioned it screws up her 

taxes.   Hap mentioned it screws up his retirement.  This needs to be discussed with the selectmen. 

 

The next meeting was set for Feb. 3, 2016 at 6:30pm. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Peggy Stone 

Board Administrator 


